
The Paul Rowe
Raiders Report

Our Senior Girls basketball team won their zone
competition, earning them a spot to play for the
province at the NWASAA 1A Basketball
Provincials March 19th-22nd in Olds. 
Paul Rowe students and staff were even caught
cheering on the senior girls at lunch hour. What
an opportunity to represent our school Raiders!
Way to go!
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Senior Girls Basketball team competes at
Provincial Championships in Olds

The Official Paul Rowe Jr./Sr. High School Newsletter

Our senior boys basketball team
finished out their season with a silver
medal win at Zones. Way to go boys!
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School Council
Meeting
Report Cards going
home
Parent/Teacher
Interviews
Raider’s Gear and
Yearbook Sale
SmartRISK program
coming to Paul Rowe
Hand Game
Tournament in
Grimshaw
Wonder Wardens
Camp for Girls

http://www.paulrowehigh.ca/


  Paul Rowe would like to extend a 
  warm welcome to our new staff:
  Luca Paulovich
  Nakita McKinney
  Jennifer Supernault

PARENTS & GUARDIANS
OF PAUL ROWE STUDENTS

We are better together!
Better Together

Better Together

             UPCOMING DATES

April:
16 Smart RISK Program at Paul
Rowe for Grades 7&8
17 Hand Games Tournament
17 Report Cards sent home
18-21 No School (Easter Break)
22 No School (PD Day)
30 Parent/Teacher Interviews

May:
7 School Council Meeting
16 No School (PD Day)
19 No School (Victoria Day)
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School Council Meeting
Going forward we will be having joint meetings with Manning Elementary in anticipation of our move
into Manning Aurora Composite School next school year. Our next meeting date has been
rescheduled for Wednesday, May 7th at 7:00pm at MACS. The Paul Rowe Foundation meeting will
be at 6:30pm, preceding the school council meeting. All are welcome to attend!

A big thank you to our Food

for Thought and Hot Lunch

Volunteers this month!
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Last Chance!

Calling all Raider’s Alumni!
This is your last chance to

get your Raider’s Gear 
and Yearbooks from 

years gone by! 
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 March 10-14 was Substitute Appreciation Week! 
Paul Rowe would like to send out a huge thank you
to all the amazing substitute education workers who
step in with care, flexibility, and dedication to support

our students and schools. Your work is truly
appreciated and makes a big difference every day!

Paul Rowe March Events
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 Paul Rowe Staff and Students
Rocked their Socks on March 21st!
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Congratulations to our Northern
Lights Ensemble member, Sam!
Sam was recognized as the top
brass musician in this year’s North
Peace Performing Arts Festival,
receiving the North Peace
Performing Arts Brass Award
donated in memory of Nana
Blanton. Her solo also received a
Superior ranking. Way to go Sam!

Congratulations to Grade 8 student Bentley Nauss, who participated
in the Peace Country Regional Science Fair in Peace River on
March 18th with his project on Fruit & Vegetable Conductivity.  

Paul Rowe School Events

Paul Rowe’s Citisenship Group served a delicious
Moroccan Meal in March. Made up of a unique, authentic
menu cooked to perfection, thank you Citizenship Group!
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On March 18th, the Manning Community Healthcare Centre hosted
a Healthcare Career Day which saw many Paul Rowe students
participating in hands-on experiences to learn various healthcare
skills such as casting a broken limb, suturing, respiratory therapy
and more from local physicians, nurses and paramedics.

PRFHL hosts Alumni vs. All Star Game
Spectators enjoyed an exciting showdown that saw many Paul Rowe alumni PRFHL

greats return to the gym floor to take on our current all-stars.

Paul Rowe School Events
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